
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Richmond                              Term:   Summer `1    2021              Topic:  Mini Beasts  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
This term has seen the return of Otis we are so 

please he is back and he has settled so well. 

We have been getting used to our new 

recording system Earwig which has been 

exciting and challenging for us all.  

 

In Richmond we are using our snappy art 

sessions to mark make using lots of different 

techniques, this will make a book that is 

based on the book we are using for out topic 

‘Mini beasts’. Each page has a sensory 

element to it. This book will come home 

ready for you and your child to enjoy 

together during the summer holidays.  

 

We have introduced a sensory music activity 

where we explore different textures while we 

listen to different genres of music that 

represents the different texture. An example 

of this is Bach orchestral suite number 3 

where the children get to explore cotton 

wool. The children have enjoyed this session 

and are showing anticipation as they are 

getting used to the different music and 

preferences for which texture/music they 

prefer.  

 

We have managed between the showers to 

fit in a bit of gardening and the sensory 

garden is looking nice and we are all hoping 

the weather improves and we can take the 

opportunity for some outdoor learning.  

 

It’s great we have been able to get back to 

our hydrotherapy sessions and the children 

are really benefiting from this.  

 

Have a well-earned break during half term 

and we look forward to welcoming you back 

for the summer term.  

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

- 28th May – Last Day of Term  

- 7th June – Start of next Term  

- 20th July – Last Day of the School Year 


